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1: What Makes a Good Manager?
What makes a Good Manager Good managers are essential to any successful organisation. An exceptionally good
manager achieves a hard working, productive and effective workforce that punches above its weight in its performance.

Find out why and what you can do about it. If you manage managers, this article is for you, too. First, the good
news: In fact, the success of your company has as much if not more to do with your performance as it does
with the performance of the CEO and his or her senior team. Now, the bad news: With over 5 million
managers in this group in the U. Why is this so, and what can you do about it? Because the training programs
geared for this group are either too generic or focus on technical skills instead of people skills. Managing is
about bringing out the best in people, not overwhelming subordinates with technical information. You are
expected to increase or maintain success, however your company defines it, by getting the best performance
possible out of your people - yet you have to operate within often difficult and demoralizing policies,
procedures and guidelines established by senior management. Moreover, middle managers are generally the
most under-supported and under-developed segment of employees. Unless you work for one of a handful of
forward thinking companies, the types of management training and mentoring you will receive is not the kind
you need. So called "management academies" or corporate universities frequently teach skills that are too
basic to help you be successful or are not customized enough to address the specific problems you face. As a
group, new or middle managers are typically the most difficult employees to train or help. There are several
reasons for this. First, you are working so hard to do your job, the cost of slowing down long enough to get
some training feels too high for you. Secondly, managers, particularly newly promoted managers, have a
difficult time asking for help or admitting to their own weaknesses. Whereas senior managers generally have
the credibility or self-assuredness to admit to their shortcomings and weaknesses, many middle managers feel
that admitting to their weaknesses is an admission of incompetence that could be a career-limiting move.
Unless you work for a senior manager with antiquated notions about leadership, or if the culture of your
group, department or company uses internal competition to motivate employees, admitting to weaknesses is
generally not a bad idea. Think of it this way: Time and time again, we have seen managers gain the support
and recognition they deserve by being genuine and humble instead of arrogant or fake. Through our work with
managers in a variety of industries across North America, we have observed the management habits of
thousands of successful middle managers. We have distilled them down to the following successful practices:
This is hard for ambitious managers to do. When asked if they can be effective in a new management position,
most managers feel pressure to answer "yes" with confidence and self-assurance, even if they have doubts.
Better to make sure the job is one that is both attainable and doable, albeit ambitious. The reverse may also be
true: In either case, the universally successful management practice is to consider an assignment as a
"contract". Each contract needs to have clearly defined success and failure criteria assigned to it so that the
manager can measure their own success and to adjust the scope of the assignment to ensure its success. Be
Yourself A common mistake of newly appointed managers is to assume that they are expected to act
differently now that they manage others. While there is some truth to this notion in terms of behavior,
successful middle managers find it is important to continue to be the same person they were before the
promotion. If your natural approach is fun-loving and less serious, find ways to manage that way. Managers
are promoted based on the judgment of others, and that judgment is based on what was seen in you before you
were promoted. If you attempt to completely change your approach or style, you are less likely to be
successful. Listen Listen to what your employees are telling you. Listen to your customers. Listen to what
your superiors are telling you. And listen for what is not being talked about. Contrary to popular opinion,
managing is less about telling and more about listening. Effective listening managers help their employees
solve important problems by allowing them to talk through the problem. More often than not, employees can
solve problems on their own once they fully understand the problem. Listening allows people to "hear
themselves think" and, then, to develop solutions. Employees need to know how to manage their frustrations,
not gossip about them. Managers who bash management offer an interesting model: Managers need to set an
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example of how to deal with difficulty. If their example is to critical of others behind their backs, they can
assume at some point their employees will do the same to them. Finally, undue criticism destroys
accountability and creates distrust. Employees need to be coached and encouraged to work out problems, not
blame others for them. Be a Role Model Assume you are always being watched, even when you would prefer
not to be, by the people who report to you. Humans learn first by imitation; your reports will pick up on and
follow your behavior. If you want people to admit to mistakes, show them how to do that by admitting to your
own. If the honesty and integrity of your employees is important to you, work to make sure your actions line
up with your words. Many managers are promoted because of their excellent grasp of a function or job, but as
managers, they are expected to help others develop their skills, not to do the job for them. For many, this is the
most difficult management practice to develop. Teaching others how to perform a job better or differently
requires a totally different skill set than simply doing the job yourself. Learning to follow through on
delegated tasks is a form of support that employees need in order to ensure success. Delegating, including
following up with every delegated task, is a critical management practice. This is an unassailable truth about
human nature and the sooner a newly appointed manager accepts it, the better. Leaders influence change in
people by building on their strengths and candidly discussing what they perceive as their weaknesses, but no
one changes anyone else, ever. If you want someone to behave or act differently, change the way you
approach them or work with them. If acknowledgement as successful manager or leader is important to you,
resist the temptation of blowing your own horn. Assume that anyone who really understands the art of
leadership will see your contribution to the effort. Conversely, when a team fails, take all the heat. And you
agreed to take on the job knowing the restrictions of it, right? If you understand that people only change when
they decide to change, this concept should make sense. Focusing on strengths does not mean you need to turn
your back on all of the unproductive or negative behaviors of your employees, but you do need to distinguish
between those traits that can be changed from those that cannot be changed. Invoke the Serenity Prayer from
Alcoholics Anonymous: If you wait for someone else to show you how to improve, you might be waiting a
long time. If you want your manager to manage you better, show them how to do so. If you want more
feedback on your performance, go ask for it. If you need more guidance or mentoring, go find a mentor.
Employers can send you to training or hire a coach for you, but how much you grow or improve is totally up
to you. Be Patient Change takes time. When people work towards changing their own performance, it is not
uncommon for Herculean internal effort to show-up as incremental visible improvement. Be patient,
particularly with yourself. Experience is a great teacher, but it often takes a lot of it before people understand
how to apply it. There are ways to accelerate this process, but pushing people is rarely the answer. Work on
Your Emotional Intelligence Best selling author Daniel Goleman popularized the concept of "emotional
intelligence" how people handle themselves and their relationships as a critical set of competencies that
distinguish the most successful leaders and managers. Goleman identifies five dimensions of emotional
intelligence: Self Awareness - knowing enough about our own internal triggers, hot buttons, personality
weaknesses and strengths to talk about them openly and comfortably. Self Awareness is the cornerstone to
developing emotional intelligence. Motivation - Having a passion for achievement and self-improvement.
Social Skill - being sensitive to human dynamics and the feelings of others in how we interact with them.
Social skill is where emotionally intelligent leaders get to practice all of the preceding emotional intelligence
skills. Developing emotional intelligence is a lifelong journey. The most successful managers not only work to
develop the people who report to them but also have embarked upon their own journey of self-development.
Tell the Truth Overwhelmingly, research shows that the single most important attribute a leader can
demonstrate to those they lead is the ability and willingness to tell the truth. Whether the truth is good or bad,
pleasant or hard-to-hear, hearing it usually helps people find their way through chaos and uncertainty.
Furthermore, the most important kind of truth to tell is the truth about oneself. Increasingly, people are both
able and required to manage themselves. The pace of the typical work-a-day world and the volume of work to
be done make traditional management impossible. However, it is possible for managers to give their
employees what they most want and need -- leadership. Under leadership, we include creating and
communicating a plan for achieving group goals; unwavering commitment towards those goals; dedication to
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the work and the people performing the work; and the ability to prioritize tasks and follow through on
assignments of each team member. Leadership and management are far more complex than the 14 practices
above. However, we have found that these key concepts are enormously helpful to those who are starting to
hone their skills as leaders and managers. Learning to lead can be pleasant and painful, frightening and
invigorating, rewarding and frustrating - all at the same time. The only certainty is that how you lead will be
remembered. For better or worse, your leadership becomes part of the legacy you leave behind in your job,
your community and your life. Every action you take contributes to that legacy, every day.
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2: What Makes a Good Leader? | Brian Tracy On Management Skills
Good managers are difficult to find in the corporate woodwork. Finding someone who possesses all of the qualities of a
good manager is even more difficult. You've seen them -- the supervisors.

Managers not only supervise employees but must make important decisions that directly affect the company.
Employers desiring to hire managers must understand the qualities that make up good management.
Understanding these characteristics allows companies to make good hiring decisions and helps managers
understand what is required of them. Appreciation of Employees Companies with good management teams
understand the importance of respecting and appreciating their employees. Appreciation can come in many
forms, such as saying thank you, monetary bonuses, paid-time off and other valuable rewards. When managers
appreciate their employees, it results in a boost in employee morale. Satisfied employees value their jobs, are
rarely absent from work and perform their duties with enthusiasm. Completing employee evaluations and
rewarding employees based on their performances is another way management can show their appreciation.
Provide Necessary Resources Good management provides employees with the resources necessary to
accomplish their tasks. Employees can suffer from a lack of motivation when they are asked to complete
duties and meet goals without receiving the proper resources. Companies with good management properly
train their employees in the latest technology, ethical issues and teamwork. Good organizational management
believes in equipping their employees with the necessary skills and knowledge needed to grow and maintain
success for the business. Knowledge Management must possess the necessary knowledge to effectively
compete in their industry. Knowledge managers possess comes from the ability to learn relevant information.
Therefore, managers must stay current on issues regarding their industry and organization. Managers must
also know how to effectively deal with conflict stemming from employees and other managers. Listens and
Makes Good Decisions Managers should take time to listen to their employees. At times, management is
willing to listen to the suggestions of valuable employees, but can brush off employee complaints. Effective
managers understand the importance of listening to its employees. One reason is that it causes employees to
feel as if their opinion is valued. Another reason is that management can consider employee suggestions,
concerns and complaints when making decisions. The decisions made within an organization should benefit
the company and its employees. Lead Employees and Delegate Tasks Good management knows how to
develop employees by focusing on their strengths. In most cases, employees need to hear what they are doing
right instead of constantly hearing what they are doing wrong or their weak areas. Also, an organization with
good managers employs professionals who know how to delegate tasks to subordinates. Successful
organizations utilize teams and individual contributions. A manager that delegates duties to employees shows
that workers are perceived as responsible and capable of fulfilling duties. Delegation also allows managers to
focus on more pressing issues that require a greater expertise than what employees possess.
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3: The Practices of Successful Managers
In that spirit, here are 6 fundamentals that can make you a better manager in 1. Be open to new ways of looking at
things - The best managers are flexible, adaptable, and closely attuned to.

Not only will have so many, but they will also be quite contradictory to one another. Because it depends on so
many factors, and is different for every situation. That being said, there are 4 qualities that everyone can agree
are essential for a good manager to possess. We got it all covered for you; the qualities, and the downfall that
might come with it! Orientation towards results Being results-oriented is a crucial quality of a good manager,
and ensures that they are constantly motivated to reach their objectives. Having a competitive nature and
taking pride in their achievements drives the good manager towards obtaining their goals. Managers that are
highly oriented towards results tend to be more individualistic than team players. They might not particularly
like to work as part of a team, and are more determined to win than other people. In addition, they have a
tendency to show superiority, and often prefer to rely on themselves than on others. How to Have Managerial
Courage For managers, having managerial courage means being able to face problems head-on, knowing who
to surround themselves with, making difficult decisions and taking responsibility for them. The very essence
of managerial bravery can be summed up by a few competencies: Knowing how to lead Being responsible
Knowing how to surround oneself with the right people Showing vulnerability Being autonomous Being able
to face reality Do you have those competencies? A good manager needs a certain level of assertiveness in
order to get the job done. Because they are not afraid of confrontation and do not have a problem expressing
their opinion, assertive managers are more capable of influencing others. They are also more comfortable
leading a team, and are faster when making decisions; especially unpopular ones. Assertive individuals also
make good managers because of their ability to negotiate, close deals, and reach objectives. The not-so-great
side of it: In addition, they may come off as authoritarian, and are more inclined to making impulsive
decisions without consulting others. Their goal is to have global vision, and contribute to the business
operation in a more inclusive manner. That being said, the good manager should be able to effectively delegate
the day-to-day tasks of the business; especially those that are more bureaucratic in nature, or are less analytical
and complex. Being able to delegate does not only make a more efficient and effective manager, but it can also
create a more productive team. Giving your team members additional responsibilities and accountability
makes them feel more motivated and empowered. Especially those who have a tremendous drive to succeed,
they tend to be more skeptical, doubtful, and untrusting. Simple triggers can make someone angry, joyous,
sad, or happy. We also cognitively develop triggers over time that allow us to feel a certain way during certain
events. Leadership The quality that everyone would agree on, and is arguably the most important: There are
many traits and characteristics that are entailed in this quality, and include: Finding a Good Manager In order
to find a good manager, you must be able to assess individuals and evaluate their traits, characteristics,
qualities, and even key skills. Things to consider to recognize the qualities of a good manager Before you start
assessing every candidate that comes your way, it is important to determine what kind of manager you are
looking for. The most effective managerial style depends on the organization, its strategy, objectives, and even
working environment. In addition, it is crucial to ensure that the manager you are appointing is a good fit with
the team they will be managing. Being aware of these aspects allows the manager to take different approaches,
maintain harmony in the workplace, and ensure effective team performance. But the question remainsâ€¦What
management style is the best? Before you appoint a manager, make sure that you have done your research and
recognize the qualities of a good manager. Any successful hire requires the candidate to have a good fit with
the position, their team, and with the organization. Want to optimize every quality of YOUR managers? Btw,
great article related to qualities of top property management companies, thanks! You might also like:
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4: Tough Interview Question: What qualities should a successful manager have?
The Practices of Successful Managers by Jim Morris and Betsey Upchurch Last Updated: Jan 11, As a manager, you
have the opportunity to lead, supervise, mentor and motivate others - and your ability to do so effectively makes a huge
difference to your company's overall success.

Poor management affects staff morale, customer service and the quality of your product. Since small
businesses may only have a few managers, even one poor manager can have a significant impact on your
bottom line. Successful managers have common characteristics that you can seek out and develop in your own
management staff. Leadership Good managers should be able to lead the employees they manage. Leadership
traits include emotional stability, enthusiasm and self-assurance, according to the U. Managers display
emotional stability by not letting frustration and stress become overwhelming. Enthusiasm means the manager
is energetic and engaged. Managers display self-assurance by not being overly affected by mistakes or
failures. Communication Good managers must be able to communicate well. Managers communicate to
employees who report to them, other managers and clients. Communication may be in person, over the phone
or via email. Managers also facilitate communication between employees who report to them. Good managers
are also able to listen effectively. They take the time to listen to what employees and customers have to say
and are able to communicate that they understood what was said and act accordingly. Good managers are also
aware of nonverbal communication. What they do communicates as loudly as anything they say. Good
managers are aware of the example they set for the employees they manage. Planning Good managers are
organized. They know what needs to be done and when it needs to be done. They know and understand the
goals of your business and what the employees they supervise need to do to achieve that goal. If you give
them a task or goal, they are able to plan the steps involved in achieving that goal and communicate the steps
to the employees that need to carry those steps out. Exactly what needs to be planned varies depending on the
type of business. Typically, good managers need to be able to plan out schedules, inventory and departmental
budgets. Problem-Solving Good managers are able to identify and solve problems.

Page 6

WHAT MAKES A SUCCESSFUL MANAGER pdf
5: Five Qualities of Good Management | www.enganchecubano.com
An effective manager pays attention to many facets of management, leadership and learning within an
www.enganchecubano.com, it's difficult to take the topic of management success and say that the following ten items
are the most important for success.

What qualities do you feel a successful manager should have? Tough Interview Question - What qualities do
you feel a successful manager should have? Tell me about your best boss. Did you have a boss you liked
working with in the past? What is the best way to manage you as an employee? Why the interviewer is asking
this question: The interviewer is probing your work style. And, if the question is being asked by your potential
future manager, the question is probing further into how you have responded, both positively and negatively,
to managers and management input in the past. Managers are wary of potential employees who may present
work style issues and this question is designed to probe for potential future problem employees. The best
approach to answering this question: Focus on what you have done in the past to make your manager look
good or great. Even though you may want to answer the question focusing on your past manager, you should
focus on what you have done in working with that manager. Even though this may seem like a subtle
difference, it makes a huge difference in how your answer is presented. Focus on vision and leadership
qualities as they translate into delivered results. And even though the answer is not specifically behavioral,
you should answer with a behavioral example, if possible. If you had a successful manager, reference that
person personally. An example of how to best answer this question for experienced candidates: Yet focused on
delivering results. As an example, I had a recent manager who was excellent at keeping our team focused on
delivering results which were in full alignment with a recent change in corporate direction. Let me tell you
more about itâ€¦" An example of how to best answer this question for entry level candidates: It was actually
the team lead in my last internship who had the qualities of a successful manager that I admired the most.
While my overall manager was there to provide the team with overall direction, which was important, it was
the team lead who translated that overall direction into how we could have a specific impact on a day-to-day
basis. Many internships do not produce deliverable results, but what impressed me about my team lead is how
she kept me focused on delivering results on a weekly basis. The net result is that I delivered my component
of a critical project within the timeframe of my internship. I just like to come in, put on my earphones and
block out the rest of the world. Everything else is just an interruption to my day. The easiest way to do this is
to use an example from your background and experience. This is what makes your interview answer uniquely
yours and will make your answer a star!
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6: WHAT MAKES A GREAT PRODUCT MANAGER â€“ Hacker Noon
Before you appoint a manager, make sure that you have done your research and recognize the qualities of a good
manager. Any successful hire requires the candidate to have a good fit with the position, their team, and with the
organization.

What makes a good leader is the use of effective management skills such as spending 50 percent or more of
their time listening carefully. Great leaders understand that some of the best leadership qualities entail
listening to others with undivided attention. When was the last time you actually listened single-mindedly to
one of your staff members? Can you remember when you last listened to someone without interruptions or
distractions from either telephone calls or drop-in visitors, when you just focused intently on the person
speaking with you, ignoring all else? Is it recognition, time, or more money? And those managers who
encouraged a dialogue with the team came out on top. Great leaders with excellent management skills
encourage input and change, and the best way to measure them is based on feedback they get from their best
people. People usually give the best scores to leaders you trust and to leaders who listen. Learn more about the
way you lead by getting my free leadership questionnaire. The Most Essential Leadership Qualities Integrity is
perhaps the most valued and respected quality of leadership and one of the most important management skills
you need to attain. Do you stand up and speak out for what you believe? Do you demonstrate the courage to
stay the course when the going gets tough and the outcome looks uncertain? When you exude confidence in
yourself, in the decision, and in the people around you, you instill the same feelings and attitudes in others. To
be a successful leader, you must strive to have these essential leadership qualities. What Makes a Good
Leader? To be successful as a leader, you need a combination of two ingredients: You need to be a person of
integrity. Someone people trust and are willing to follow. To be trusted in business, you must be trustworthy.
You must believe in yourself, your company, the essential goodness of your products and services, and in your
people. You need to believe that you are offering an excellent product or service in every way, one that makes
a difference in the lives of your customers. You must lead by example and obtain management skills that
inspire others to join you in the exciting project of building a great company. At the same time, you must
become excellent at the key capabilities and functions of leadership and set yourself on a course of continuous
improvement throughout your career. Out of all the existing leadership qualities, the most fascinating and
distinguishing characteristic of level 5 is an often misunderstood trait: People who are crazy enough to launch
businesses as the economy is falling apart and then fight Goliath-size adversaries, are not exactly humble. You
must, however, believe in yourself, and be convinced that you have what it takes to succeed and that you can
get better. You are always looking for new ways to develop your leadership qualities and take your game to
the next level. If you enjoyed this article on how to improve your management skills and develop your
leadership qualities , please share it with others right now! Description Brian Tracy answers the question
"What makes a good leader?
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7: 8 Things to Learn from Successful Property Managers | Propertyware
If you have these qualities, you might make a good manager. However, you need just more than these two qualities to
be a good manager. However, you need just more than these two qualities to be a good manager.

You have to make sure your tenants are happy, the contractors are doing their job, and your actual clients - the
property owners - are making money from their investment. To cut a long story short, life in property
management is never dullâ€¦or easy. While a few property managers drop out after some years, unable to meet
the long hours, never-ending stress, and hectic demands of the job, others manage to have it all. But a great
property manager never gives up or lets such things bring them down. Studies have proven that happier people
who face life with a positive attitude achieve greater success at work and in life 2. When you are in a
profession that involves interacting with so many people on a daily basis, you have to be able to relate to them,
communicate with them, understand them, respond to their issues with sensitivity, and build relationships
based on trust and mutual respect. As the go-between between many different parties with varying, and
sometimes conflicting, needs and interests, you need to know how to balance those interests so that everyone
is happy. Granted it can be difficult to stop doing things the way you have always have, but what if technology
offers you a less time-consuming and more efficient way to do it? Harnessing the huge power of technology
can free you from the tedium of routine tasks, giving you more time to spend on things that really matter. All
your leases, reports, work orders, and owner and client communications can be stored in one single platform
which you can access any time as long as you have an internet connection. A Successful Property Manager
Keeps an Eye on the Competition A successful property manager always keeps a discreet eye on the
competition to compare rental rates and to find out where they can improve. He or she knows that researching
the competition can give them new ideas for growing and improving the business. For example, you can set
yourself apart from other rental properties in your area by introducing new, exciting schemes for your tenants
that are not available elsewhere. If you want to be more successful as a property manager, it is important that
you keep yourself abreast of the latest trends and regulations, especially in big cities where property laws
change frequently. This will also help you keep the owners or the board informed of all goings-on so that they
are not taken by surprise at the last minute. You should also make sure that you keep learning or take
professional refresher courses to avoid getting outdated. Joining industry associations and attending local
property management conferences can help you stay informed and valuable as a property manager. A good
manager who avoids the trap of complacency will also be able to anticipate problems even before they arise
and take steps to prevent them, making the lives of the owners and the tenants more comfortable. A Successful
Property Manager is Always Professional and Organized A good property manager knows that it is always
important to be professional in their dealings with people, be it tenants, owners, staff, or other professionals.
They never behave rudely or let their personal biases interfere with their judgment or influence their decisions.
If you have set out clear, well-defined processes, especially for routine tasks like the screening of new tenants
or rent collection , it can minimize confusion and help you and your staff save time and work more effectively.
A Successful Property Manager Knows the Importance of Networking A successful property manager has a
great network of other real estate professionals and contractors whom he can rely on. Maintaining good
professional relationships with such people can help you grow your career or even help you start your own
property management company , and also learn so many things, including new ideas, best practices, and
marketing. Social networks, such as LinkedIn, can be a good place to start building connections. Since most of
your employees will have to interact with owners or tenants on a regular basis, you have to make sure that you
hire people who are not only efficient at their jobs, but also share your professional values and work attitude.
Kurt Jacobson is a snowboarding enthusiast with a background in real estate. Having moved 11 times in the
past nine years, he thrives on helping others learn from his experiences.
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8: What Makes a Good Manager
Make people feel good. The successful manager is great at identifying employees' strengths and applauding them every
once in a while. That's because good managers know that happy people make productive people.

I write about product management, photography, travel and startups. Currently running Product Pinterest. I
count many of them among the very best in the industry and a number have become some of my closest
friends. These have become the skills and approaches I value and try to develop in others, and against which I
measure my own growth. In other words, skills over titles. I intentionally left this list unordered as the value of
each attribute is somewhat situational and depends on the individual, team and context. As such, feel free to
read it as you might a guide and in any order. However, a friend reminded me I should still follow own advice
10 â€” Prioritize. The List 1 Starts with Why. Simon Sinek summarizes her approach nicely. She writes the
reviews that we aspire for our users to write. Once establishing a mission for the product, she rallies people
around it and is stubborn on this vision while remaining flexible on the implementation and how to get there.
She knows that great products often come from building for yourself. By working on products she would
actually use, she has empathy for the customer and an intuitive sense of what they need. She uses the product
every day and is one of the best testers on the team, finding more quality issues than almost anyone. Where
did they get their ideas? Usually from some specific, unsolved problem the founders identified. These are
goals that are aspirational to help people dream , realistic to keep people focused and quantifiable to help
guide the way. She tracks progress against these goals relentlessly but knows that metrics are only evidence of
success, not success in itself. She knows the market well and where our product fits in. She understands the
competition and uses their products daily. She regularly shares information on the broader market context with
other team members via news links, presentations and product tear downs. She uses this information to guide
and inform but not dictate our own product directions. She knows that one of the best ways to learn is from
those who have already done what you want to do. She invests in relationships with mentors and makes it easy
for them, taking on the scheduling burden and being clear about where she wants to grow. She pays this
forward by mentoring other up-and-coming product mangers and finds that by doing so, her articulation and
point of view is continually reinforced and improved. She is both trusting and trustworthy. She sets an
example with her own behavior and works from the assumption that people have good intentions. Partly this
stems from a desire to simply live in a world where people trust each other â€” but also because she knows
this makes business sense: She focus teams on good ideas that can be executed. Her knowledge of technical
feasibility creates a tight and efficient feedback loop between idea generation and implementation saving
many engineering cycles. Instead, she has clear strengths that differentiate her and she continually invests in
developing them. Her greatest strength comes from the cross fertilization and knitting together of her unique
skills. She is a natural list-maker, and has found many complex problems can be solved by simply writing
down a list of things and doing them in priority order. While this may not have come naturally for her, she
realizes that great workplaces encourage and reward risk taking and she takes this at its word. When acting in
the best spirit of her colleagues and customers, she leads with action and asks for forgiveness in the event of
mistakes rather than waiting for permission. She expects others to do the same also. While few people love a
high degree of change and ambiguity, she accepts them as natural consequences in the pursuit of innovation
and performs extremely well during these periods. During these volatile times, she consistently helps others,
providing clarity and assurance wherever possible. She is highly curious and considers herself a lifelong
longer or learn-it-all a phrase which Satya Nadella is also a fan. She is always more interested in the right
answer than being right. She values diversity of thought and sees opposing views as an opportunity to learn a
new idea or at the very least learn about a person. She thrives on collecting and understanding data to help
inform a decision She does this informally, efficiently and by using tools herself wherever possible vs
complex or expensive processes. She always looks to decompose problems into the most important key
questions and solutions. She anticipates future problems but remains focused on likely risks and not the
complete set of what might happen. She loves to summarize TLDR. She leads with action and avoids long and
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expensive debates on a potential solution that would have only taken 1 day to prototype, or could be answered
by simply asking a customer. This benefits everyone involved on a product, providing a default direction
while suppressing over confidence and stimulating debate. She openly challenges her own assumptions
through a dialectic process and invites others to do so as well. With sufficient evidence and data, she pivots to
new ideas and concepts, restarting the cycle once again. She is a prolific creator of content â€” not merely for
the purposes of documenting, but as a means to communicate ideas, provide repeatable instructions and offer
guidance. She recognizes the importance of specs, but knows these are a tool and will always consider the best
tool for the job. Strives to give feedback that is specific, useful for the recipient and delivers it with the best of
intentions. Gives and receives product feedback so that the product is under the spotlight, not the person.
Understands that being clear with someone is not mutually exclusive with being kind and in fact can be an act
of kindness when delivered with authenticity. Because she understands the importance of feedback, she shares
her own work early, and shares it often. Thats it for now! Thank you to all the amazing product people out
there â€” you basically wrote this list by simply doing what you do. Hacker Noon is how hackers start their
afternoons. If you enjoyed this story, we recommend reading our latest tech stories and trending tech stories.
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9: Five Factors That Lead to Successful Projects
Good managers explain why. Great managers go beyond this. Great managers might engage the employees in figuring
out how to reduce the safety risk that makes gloves necessary in the first place.

It takes careful planning, attention to detail and effective communication to make a project succeed. With
vigilant management and a strong project closing, a company can consistently reach project success. Smart
People Without the right team in place, any strategy and plan has the potential of completely falling apart.
Because of this, the core project staff, expert resources, suppliers and all stakeholders should be part of the
team dynamic. All of those involved must have commitment to the group, share similar visions for the projects
and strive for overall success. Project managers can face serious trouble if inadequacy is present within the
team. Inept leadership or an out-of-sync team can send a project towards failure. It is important to assign the
right people to each aspect of the project and make sure that they are working well together. Additionally, the
entire team should be completely informed and involved in order to have the most successful outcome, which
means that communication has to be on par. Use a software tool to get everyone online and using a central
repository of information. Smart Planning Comprehensive planning sets up a project for success from the start.
All stakeholders should be on board during the planning process and always know in which direction the
project is going to go. Planning can help the team to meet deadlines and stay organized. Good planning not
only keeps the project team focused and on track, but also keeps stakeholders aware of project progress. There
are many benefits to smart planning. This first step in the project process allows for a reliable and realistic
time-scale to be created. Assuring accurate time for cost estimates to be produced and for clear documentation
of milestones and deliverables will make things much easier as the project progresses. A proficient plan details
all resource requirements and doubles as a warning system. If task slippage is at risk, then a warning system
will provide clear visibility of what to expect. Use a tool that offers a full drag and drop timeline so that you
can quickly and effectively build a project plan and establish an accurate end date. Use previously completed
projects as templates for your future projects. Open Communication Looking closely at details and listening to
outside sources of information is vital to the success of a project. Keeping open communication within the
team is absolutely essential. When working under a specific timetable, it is important that the team remains
well-informed. If a problem arises on one part of a project, it can negatively impact other parts as well.
Communication is the best way to prevent problems from occurring. Communication should also be focused
internally within the organization. Keeping an organizational history of major projects will give convenient
access to improved policies and business processes. Listening to stakeholders and paying attention is a very
important ingredient for success. Good communication also includes knowing when to say no. Saying no in
the beginning could save an overabundance of unnecessary problems later. Always be honest about what your
team can do and when it can be done by. Aside from using a tool that allows draggable timelines, also find one
that allows you to use previous projects as templates for establishing your new timeline. Not only will you
improve your processes over time becoming more accurate with your estimates and setting client expectations
accordingly , but you also improve communications between all your project participants. Careful Risk
Management Project managers know that things rarely go off exactly as planned. During the planning process,
it is vital to produce a risk log with an action plan for the risks that the project could face. Make sure all key
stakeholders are aware of your risk log and know where they can find it. If something happens, then the team
can quickly resolve the issue with the management plan that has already been set in place. Strong Project
Closure If a project does not have strong closure, then it has the potential to continue to consume resources.
The project team must be firm and agree with the customer that all critical success factors have been met.
Confirmation of the project delivery, testing, and release must be agreed upon and signed off. Satisfaction
surveys are good forms of documentation to log and file for future reference and valuable information for use
in the future. The entire team paying attention to key factors is what will help lead the project to true success.
This success will then lead to proactive, organized project plans and an increase in quality of all future
projects. How about looking for a tool that lead to successful projects? The points made above all demonstrate
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different aspects that lead to successful projects. Here are a few below that might set your projects on a
successful path.
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